
The Parish of St Michael, the Archangel, 

Huntingdon 
Parish Priest: Fr Philip Shryane 

82 Hartford Road, Huntingdon, PE29 1XG 

Tel: 01480 453257 

Email: stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com 

www.stmichaelrc.org  

21st September 2025 

25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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SATURDAY     20th September: Vigil Mass 

 18.00 Mass For the people of our parish 

SUNDAY  21st September:  

(LS) 09.00 Mass Mary O’Sullivan + 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Magda & Lukasz 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  22nd September: 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  

 11.00 Funeral Service, Francis Woods + 

TUESDAY  23rd September: 

 St Pius of Pietrelcina 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY     24th September: 

 Our Lady of Walsingham 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Jackson & Ashly 

16.30 Mass at Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

THURSDAY  25th September: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  

(LS) 10.00 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY  26th September: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Margaret Shryane 

 11.00 Funeral Service, John Humphreys + 

SATURDAY  27th September: 

 St Vincent de Paul 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  

 10.00 Confessions 

Vigil Mass at St Michael’s 18.00 

Please park in Riverside car park, across the road, not 

in the streets behind the church. This also applies if 

you come to evening events in the Church. 

SUNDAY COLLECTION: in the orange buckets 

near the doors & the card reader in the GS Room. 

QR CODE: to help you to make your donations, just 

scan and make your donation. Thanks. 

RETIRING COLLECTION this weekend for 

Home Mission Sunday, supporting the work of the 

Church here in England & Wales. 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: Rita Anand, Peter 

Ashcroft, Francesca Bastow, Purgi Bloomfield, 

Eileen Dolan, Bridget Gaynor, Romualda Grabiene, 

Molly Hazell, Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul 

Reddington, Rita Swann, Yoli Wells, Fr Ivan Weston, 

Ann Wilson. May the Lord reach out his healing hand 

to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur this 

week: Ava Biccaregui, Rosanna Williams, James 

Tuck, Margaret Neate , James McDonald, Peter 

Walton, Martin Brennan, Bridget Roeguer, Kathleen 

Harrington, Martin McCormack, Daniel Murphy, 

Dimitro Jakimtschuk and Joseph Brooks. May they 
rest in peace. 

ANTHONY PUGH who died recently, may he 
rest in peace; may the Lord comfort & console 
his family & friends. 

JAKE YUNG YU GORRINGE & ADAS 
GERDAUSKAS who were baptised recently, 
with the help of parents & godparents may they 
grow in faith. 

Nation Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 
from September to Christ the King please pray 
for the following intentions: the care of creation; 
the harvest; students & teachers; the spread of 
the Gospel, especially on Home Mission Day & 
world Mission Day; prisoners & their families; all 
Victims of War & all our young people. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr 

Philip know so he can visit. We do not always 

get the names of patients & can miss you if 

you do not tell us where they are. Thank you.  

NEW MASS TIMES 

Starting on SUNDAY 19th OCTOBER our 

new Mass times will be 08.30, 09.45 & 11.15 

please put an alarm on your phone. 

mailto:stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com
http://www.stmichaelrc.org/


NEW MASS TIMES: this will be a big change for 

all of us, getting used to new times seeing different 

people at Mass. I hope that the numbers will even out 

over the three Masses and so relieve some of the 

congestion in the Church and make it safer and more 

comfortable for you. 

 Those who are readers and Eucharistic 

Ministers, please let me know which Mass you will 

attend so that new rotas can be drawn up in time for 

19th October. You can email your choice to me or sign 

the list on the board in the GS Room. This is 

important, please make sure you let me know. 

PARISH FEAST DAY we will celebrate our feast 

day on Sunday 28th September. We will have an 

international shared lunch and with a barbecue 

available for you to bring meat to cook or you will be 

able to buy some cooked meat from the bbq. Lunch 

will begin at 12.30 in the GS & garden. 

Last Sunday Collection 

Huntingdon:  £246.37 

Standing Orders £520.00  

Dona   £195.02 

Total   £961.39 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community.  

Retiring Collection this weekend for Home 

Missions, church work in this country. 

YOUNG LEADERS’ FORMATION The Ignite 

Team is excited to be launching a Young Leaders 

formation initiative, specifically for those aged 16 - 

22 who want to be empowered for mission and 

equipped to serve other young people in the 

diocese.  The launch weekend is 17th - 19th October 

held at Clare Priory. For more information, please see 

www.rcdea.org.uk/youth  

COFFEE MORNING as usual on Wednesday this 

week after Mass, do come in for a drink and a chat. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK:  members of the Syro-

Malabar community by Saturday 27th September. 

Thanks. 

NATIONAL MASS COUNT taken of the next four 

weeks begins this weekend, this provides statistics for 

the future of the Church. 

NEW EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS our 

community needs some new people to serve as 

Eucharistic Ministers at our Sunday Masses and some 

who would be able to take Holy Communion to 

people in their own homes. If you would be willing to 

do this, please send in your name by email to the 

parish office. Many of you work shifts, which means 

that sometimes you have time during the day when 

you could visit one or two of our housebound people.  

TRAINING FOR NEW EUCHARISTIC 

MINISTERS is now planned and will be just one 

session lasting about an hour and a half, including a 

time of Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and some 

practical training. There are many options, we will 

start with the following dates and times, no need to 

book in, just come to the GS Room. 

 Training dates & times:  

Sunday 21st September: 18.00- 19.30 

Monday 22nd September: 19.00 – 20.30 

Thursday 25th September: 10.30 – 12.00 

Wednesday 1st October: 10.15 – 11.45 

Any existing ministers who wish to refresh 

their training are very welcome to attend any of the 

above sessions. 

NEW ALTAR SERVERS: any children who have 

now made their First Communion and who would like 

to train to become altar servers, please come to 

training on Saturday 27th September at 10.30 for 

about half an hour. 

LISTENING & PRAYER MINISTRY: 

http://rcdea.org.uk/listening-and-prayer/  

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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